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TO: «Macmillan Task Force
FROM: Floyd C. Bickmat
RE: our charge

DATE: June 7, 1894

First of all I apologize for not contacting you sooner with
news about our charge and its future.

As you all know Macmillan was bought out by Paramount. Lots
of changes have been made and as I understand are still
being made. Michael Eisenberg who had originally suggested

the award has left the company.

Knowing these facts, shortly after mid-winter, I questioned
Susan Roman about the status of the award. I told her that
until I heard from her whether it was still on I could not
expect the Task Force to continue to put work into the task
if there was a possibility that it would not be carried out

by Macmillan.
To date I still do not have a definitive answer.

As soon as I receive information I will pass it on to you.

Hope to see you in Miami.



